
N O T I C E 
 

Due to a mechanical error in one of the Purchasing 
Division’s official time clocks on Tuesday, March 20 
to Thursday, March 22, 2012, the stamp noted on 
some bids may have the correct day and time; 
however, the month that is noted is “February,” but 
should have read “March.”  








































